
Nomura-san received Best Student Presentation Award 
 
On Dec. 6th, 2017, the symposium on Frontier of Terahertz Science IV was 
held at Atami-city, Shizuoka Prefecture.  I am glad to inform you that 
Nomura Rie-san’s presentation received the best student presentation 
award.  Congratulations!  I hope Terahertz related research projects will 
be accelerated by this award. 
 

 
 

 
 


